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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Our dear brother, Rev. Ralph Oppenheimer ascended on Sunday, October 3 at 

6:15pm due to heart failure as a result of complications with Covid-19. Your prayers 

for his smooth transition are deeply appreciated.  
 

Rev. Oppenheimer is survived by his wife, Eeva-Liisa, children: Juhan and Annina, and 

grandchildren: Leonardo, Lumi, Benjamin, and Aubrey. Please join me in offering 

prayers and support for their family during this challenging time.  
 

The family is requesting any photos or memories of Rev. Oppenheimer to be sent by 

email to Juhan.  
 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support.  
 

Many blessings,  

Pastor Crescentia  
 

  

  

 

    

 

  


